We have been together for 15years and have a foster child, whom we  fostered together and need to ensure that his rights are catered for. Currently  we can do this individually but why should we. We are entitled to the same consideration as every other Australian.

We are not entitled to family membership for health funds, we cannot  guarantee that our super goes to the respected spouses in our demise like other couples unless we nominate this directly and there is still no guarantee.  Similar with issues of insurance etc.  We have 28 friends in the same boat and talk about it often.

 In this time of equality for all, what is wrong with the powers that be.  It's Time for a change.

Thanks Sandy

Sandra McElligott RGN RM

[Details removed]

